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Sullom Voe Jetties -  
 
Notice to Mariners No 18/2021 
 
Mariners are advised that for normal operations vessels are not permitted 
to pass underneath the Sullom Voe jetty roadways or walkways.  
 
Exceptions are made for vessels specifically working on the jetties, any 
accompanying structures and all vessels in case of emergencies.  
 
 
Ports and Harbours Operations 
Shetland Islands Council 
Sella Ness, Sullom Voe 
Shetland 
ZE2 9QR 
 
 
For a full list of current Notice to Mariner’s, please check our website: 

http://www.shetland.gov.uk/ports/notices.asp 

http://www.shetland.gov.uk/ports/notices.asp
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